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13th May 2011 
Tena tatou katoa

The Conservation Management Strategy (CMS) sets out the direction for the management of places administered by the Department of Conservation over a ten year period.   It is currently under review.  

In 2008 the Department of Conservation held a series of hui and workshops in the Far North to gain our communities’ views on the future direction of local public conservation places.  As a result we gained valuable feedback that will help to shape the new CMS.
The Department of Conservation has decided to initiate further CMS consultation to ensure that:

· Our communities have the chance to provide their thoughts on recreation and threatened species to guide the development of national planning tools.  

· Anyone who missed out in the previous consultation has another opportunity to have a say.

To assist you to get involved I’ve enclosed:

1. Copies of the current CMS survey.   An online survey and further information is also available on the DOC website www.doc.govt.nz/northlandcms  

2. A factsheet about the CMS review. 

Completed surveys can be either dropped into our office at 25 Matthews Ave, (next to RD1) or posted to us at Freepost DOC KAITAIA.

Thanks again for your participation into the CMS review.   If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Nga mihi nui ki a koe

Carolyn Smith
Carolyn Smith

Programme Manager Community Relations – Kaiwhakahaere Hapori - hononga
Department of Conservation – Te Papa Atawhai 

Kaitaia Area Office
PO Box 569

Kaitaia 0441
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